
MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Meeting/Date  COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE -  JANUARY 22, 2019   

Title:  RE-ESTABLISHMENT OF THE VAUGHAN METROPOLITAN CENTRE SUB-
COMMITTEE FOR THE 2018 – 2022 TERM OF COUNCIL 

Submitted by:  Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua 

 

Whereas, the development of the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre (VMC) is one of the highest priorities 

for Council. 
 
Whereas, the vision of the new downtown is a vibrant, modern urban centre for residents and 
businesses that encompasses all amenities of urban lifestyle from inspiring multi-use office 
towers, residences, open green space and urban squares, pedestrian shopping areas and 
restaurants, to walking and cycling paths  
 

Whereas, given that the planning of the new downtown is well underway and that a considerable 

amount of time and resources have been spent on plans and studies that have yielded valuable 
information 
 
Whereas, over the course of the last term of council, much success has been achieved on a 
development-by-development basis, such as; VMC Subway Station and Mobility Hub, EXPO City, 
SmartCentres KPMG Office Development and YMCA building 
 
Whereas, the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre (VMC) Sub-Committee had the following mandate: To make 
recommendations that create the municipal framework and policy environment, consistent with 
Vaughan’s broader city-building objectives, which will facilitate significant development of the VMC, 
including consideration of planning policies, infrastructure implementation principles, requirements 
related to external approvals, economic development strategy and communications/advocacy 
 
Whereas, the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Sub-Committee’s term expired on December 31, 2018.   
 
Whereas, only Council can re-establish the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Sub-Committee. 
 
It is therefore recommended: 
 
1. That the Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Sub–Committee be re-established for the 2018 – 2022 term 
of Council; 
 
2. That the VMC Sub-Committee continue to be chaired by the Mayor and be composed of three (3) 
other members of Council as appointed by Council; and 
 
3. That the attached revised Vaughan Metropolitan Centre Sub-Committee Terms of Reference be 
approved. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
 

Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua 
 
Attachments 
VMC Sub-Committee Terms of Reference  


